Michal Smialowski MD CCFP President West Chilcotin Health Care Society (WCHCS) Box 34 Tatlayoko Lake BC V0L1W0

26 April 2018

Mr. Robert Simpson Chair CRD Health Board

Re: New Tatla Lake Clinic

Dear Bob,

First of all, thank you again for attending the WCHCS AGM, everyone was very appreciative that you made the effort. The information that you provided was well received by those attending the meeting.

This letter is a follow up to our discussion about the proposal of a new West Chilcotin Health Center in Tatla Lake. As mentioned, this project will require a planning process and you expressed some interest in approaching the CRD with a request for funding.

As President of the WCHCS , I am officially requesting that the CRD consider providing funding for the initial planning stages of a replacement Health Clinic for the West Chilcotin.

Please let me know if there is any further information that you need or something that I can do to help in the process.

Sincerely,

Michal Smialowski President WCHCS